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ENAUN N° 664/2018

New York, September 14" 2018

Excellency,
I have the honour to write to you in response to your letter of September 12
regarding the Voluntary National Reviews to be conducted at the High Level Political

Forum to be convened under the auspices of ECOSOC.

In this regard, it is a pleasure to inform you that Argentina would like to conduct its
Voluntary National Review at the High Level Political Forum in 2020.

Finally, I would like to reiterate the commitment of Argentina to the important work
of ECOSOC.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Permanent Rgpresentative
of Argentina to th¢ United Nations

CC: ECOSOC Affairs Branch, Department for
General Assembly Affairs and Conference Management,

H.E. Inga Rhonda King
President of ECOSOC
Nueva York
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